
 

Dr Helen Israel  

104A Haig Road, Auchenflower 

Rosalie Milton Clinic 

11 September 2023 

 

Dear All 

I would like to inform the patients of the Rosalie Milton Clinic that I will be ending my practice from 

October 7th 2023 as I will be retiring.   

 

I will be embarking on a new stage in life but I will miss my patients who have become old friends 

over my many years here at Rosalie Milton Clinic.  I would like to thank Dr Phil Manfield and Dr David 

Brown for their support over many years, as well as my recent colleagues, Dr Katherine Dent, Dr 

Theresa Denham.  I would also like to thank Terri Cross, the nursing and reception staff and of Kylie 

Betson. 

I would like to reassure my patients that support for their medical needs will continue at Rosalie 

Milton Clinic with all the other amazing doctors at the practice.  

 

Should you decide to seek medical care elsewhere, a copy of your file can be transferred upon your 

request, via your new GP’s consent form.  Please send it to reception via email 

(reception@rosaliemc.com.au) . 

 

Thank you and all the best. 

 

Dr Helen Israel  


